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Safety Inspection Spring 2022 
Results: Most improved 
laboratories 
On behalf of the Chemical Engineering 
Student Safety Team (ChESST), thank you 
to all the laboratories for participating in our 
second safety audit. We were pleased to see 
that most laboratories have improved their 
safety standards since our initial safety audit 
last year.  
 
Congratulations to the winners of the most 
improved laboratory:  
 

Dr. Megan Robertson 
 

Dr. Jacinta Conrad 
 

Dr. Mehmet Orman 
 
First place was awarded a $100 gift card and 
safety officers that helped conduct 
inspections received a $25 gift card (Hanny 
Ngo). 
 
Thank you for the work you have done to 
improve the safety culture in your laboratory 
and the extra dedication toward a safe 
working environment. 
 
Our next safety inspections will be during the 
first week of December 2022. More details to 
be disclosed in future newsletters. 
 
SAVE THE DATE! – November 3, 
2022 
We are planning a social event at the UH 
bowling alley with free food provided. 
 
 

 

 
 

WE ARE LOOKING FOR NEW 
OFFICERS!!!! 
Safety officer or not, we are looking for 
students that would like to join our team to fill 
the following roles:  
 

• Communications Officer  
• Social Chair 
• Website Designer  
• Mental and Physical Health 

Subcommittee Chair  
 
All are welcome to join our next officer 
meeting THIS THURSDAY, August 18, at 
2:00 PM in the Chemical Engineering 
conference room 
 
Please contact us at 
UHChESST@gmail.com for more 
information. 
 
Waste Handling Training 
ChEEST is collaborating with the UH EHS 
department to provide waste handling 
training to those in the department that may 
be interested. We will have two sessions; 
please choose which is more convenient for 
your schedule 
 
Tuesday 9/13 (1:00pm-2:00pm) 
Wednesday 9/14 (1:00pm-2:00pm) 
 
Details and how to sign up coming soon! 
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